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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON  
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE REPORT INCLUDING  

STOCK STATUS DETERMINATIONS 
 
The Salmon Technical Team (STT) has reviewed D.1.a Supplemental NMFS Report 1 and agrees 
the Queets spring/summer Chinook salmon meet the stock designation requirements for an 
overfished status. Following the requirements of the Pacific Coast Salmon Fishery Management 
Plan and pending direction from the Council, the STT will plan to provide a proposed rebuilding 
plan for Council consideration during the September 2024 meeting.  
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